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As the president of the Combat Helicopter Pilots Association (CHPA), and on behalf of 

the Board of Directors and our membership, I would like to welcome you to our web site. 

 

CHPA is a non-profit legacy organization created for Active Duty, National Guard, 

Reserve, retired, and veteran rotary wing pilots and air crewmembers from all US Services, who 

have served in a combat theater as a helicopter pilot or aircrew member. 

 

 CHPA provides two additional categories of membership, Friends of CHPA and Legacy 

Member, for those who may not meet pilot or air crewmember requirements but still wish to be 

affiliated and support the organization and its mission.  

 

The organization is involved in a number of worthwhile and notable projects that honor 

and support our men and women in uniform, veterans and their families.  CHPA supports other 

non-profit organizations and military organizations in their like-minded goals and events. Please 

feel free to tour the CHPA web site to learn more.  

 

As you tour the CHPA site, please visit the “why join” (http://www.chpa-us.org/why-

join-chpa) and “about us” pages (http://www.chpa-us.org/about-us); and browse the monthly 

newsletters for articles written by and about our members.  

 

If you are not a member, please consider this your personal invitation to become part of 

CHPA. 

 

Thank you for visiting us. 

 

Dr. Jack Bailey 

President 

Combat Helicopter Pilots Association (CHPA) 

Life Member 
 

 


